
 

 
 

 
May 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Pre-Loved Uniform Scheme 
 
We would like to offer a pre-loved uniform scheme for all our families. 
 
According to the latest research, parents in Yorkshire unnecessarily threw away more than 
100,00 school uniform items in 2019, despite the fact they were still in good condition, and 
one in ten simply throw away outgrown uniform.  That paired with the fact that the cost of 
living is rising rapidly, we feel there is a need to make a change. 
If you have any items you feel your child has outgrown but is still in good condition, please 
consider donating to us.  We will accept all clean items, blazers, trousers, branded skirts, 
ties, PE kit etc.  All items can be brought to school reception on Friday mornings, there will 
be a donation box available for items to be dropped in. 
 
We will be holding a pre-loved uniform ‘shop’ on Thursday 30th June in the Main Hall 3.30pm 
– 5pm.   
 
We also work with local charitable organisations; The Bag Fairies, Westfield Centre 
Foodbank and Friends of the Community, using referral-based support.  If you would prefer 
to contact them directly, please see the contact details below. 
 

The Bag Fairies 
Based in South Kirkby,  
The Pavillion 
07513 297773 
 

Westfield Centre 
Foodbank 
Based in South Elmsall 
01977 642335 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friends of the Community  
Based at Upton Community 
Centre 
07747 087658 
 

Yours sincerely  
 

L Drysdale 
 
Mrs L Drysdale 
Associate Assistant Principal 
 


